
Dear parent / carer

Please find attached a link to a Curriculum Review we are undertaking 
https://forms.office.com/e/2hmh3MpNup

It is good practice to complete a review to ensure the curriculum meets the needs of our learners and we 
would be grateful if you could time a few minutes of your time to complete the survey and submit to us by 
12:30pm on Friday 15 December 2023.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Regards
The Hessle Academy
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